Kensington After School Enrichment
Program Open House

Please join us on Thursday, September 6, 6:30 —
/.30 p.m. for an informational Open House at
the Kensington Recreational Building (next to
Kensington Park).

Meet the teachers and staff, ask abbout classes,
and enjoy light refreshments.

Hope to see you therelll

KASEP registration will be held Tuesday, September
11, 6:45 p.m. for kindergartners, and 7:15 p.m. for
grades 1-6, in the Community Center.




